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MD 19 Leader Dog Donations (Data collected from Leader Dog website) 
1st - 3rd quarter 2018-2019 Lions year 
District A- $ 0.00 
District B- $ 2750.00 
District C- $ 750.00 
District D- $ 1950.00 
District E- $ 6839.31 
District F- $ 4875.00 
District G- $ 2128.46 
District H- $ 3900.00 
District I- $ 0.00 
Total $23,192.77 
 
Leader Dog donations appear to be less this year than our prior 2017-2018 Lions year. 
However, donation data is currently only available through the 3rd quarter. Co-chairs Carol and 
Debbie are hopeful MD19 clubs will send in their budgeted donations before June 30th. The 
following article was submitted to the May/June Border Crossing. 
 
Dear Multiple District 19 Lions, 
The end of our 2018-2019 Lion’s year is quickly approaching. Has your club made its annual 
Leader Dog donation yet? Last year the clubs in our Multiple District collectively donated 
$41,416.82. According to the Lions Contribution Report found on the Leader Dog website, the third 
quarter collective donation total shows MD19 giving only $23,192.77. Our MD19 contributions are 
down over $18,000.00 thus far. 
 
MD19 has to the end of June to make our 2018-2019 club donations. Lion’s donations make a 
difference in the lives of individuals who receive a Leader Dog. Your club contributions give 
independence and increase mobility to the blind and visually impaired Leader Dog clients. 
If your club has already made a donation, thank you very much. Those dollars are already making 
a difference! However, if your club has a donation line item for Leader Dogs and you haven’t 
mailed you check in yet, please do so as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you, 
MD19 Leader Dog Co-Chairs 
Carol Whitman 
Debbie Mansell 


